
 

 

 
 
 
23 March 2020 
 
 
Invitation to the NAOS Asset Management Limited (NAOS) Investor Update and Q&A 
 
Following the cancellation of the March/April roadshow events, the NAOS investment team 
will host an investor webinar on Wednesday 8th April to update shareholders on our Listed 
Investment Companies with a focus on how the recent unprecedented global events are 
impacting the underlying investments held within our portfolios. 
 
Event Details and Registration 
 
Wednesday 8th April 2020, 11:00 am (AEST) 
 

If you wish to participate please register for the webinar here. 
 
During the session participants are encouraged to ask questions, questions may also be 
addressed to the team prior the to the event by email enquiries@naos.com.au. 
 
For those who cannot attend at this time, a recording of the session will be available on our 
website following the event. 
 
We appreciate your continued support, if you have any feedback or would like to speak with 
a member of the NAOS team prior to the investor update please contact us by telephone on 
(02) 9002 1576 or by email at enquiries@naos.com.au. 
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